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Your submission for this review:

I care for my 3 grandchildren and I believe the carers payment is not sustainable to provide for food, clothing (school clothes)
& extra curricular activities. Inflation is through the roof, and the price of groceries is ridiculous. Our grandchildren do a lot of
extra curricular activities so they are involved within the community. Carers are looking after the most vulnerable within the
community & every thing has increased & I believe $300 a week does not assist carers to provide all a child in their care
requires.





